OAKWOOD UNIVERSITY

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

April 20, 2018

Dear Mr. Vojticek,

We appreciate the service that the Von Braun Center has given the University and its alumni for
decades. Thank you for reserving the dates below for the Oakwood University Alumni Weekend
during Easter for the next several years.

UNCEF Gala - North Hall
4/18/19

4/9/20

4/1/21

4/14/22

4/6/23

Arena and South Hall
4/20/19

4/11/20

4/3/21

4/16/22

4/8/23

3/30/24

4/19/25

Concert Hall for the next 5 years.
4/19/19 27 hold
4/10/20 1*' hold
4/2/21 2™ hold
4/15/22 1% hold
4/7/23 2™ hold

Please note that the former Oakwood University Alumni Association (OUAA) is a separate
organization. As of April 16, 2018, the Oakwood University Board of Trustees voted to end the
relationship with the OUAA and it no longer represents Oakwood University. Please refer Dr.
Cynthia Powell-Hicks and any of the OUAA representatives to the Oakwood University Office
of the President.
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We look forward to continuing our partnership with the Von Braun Center and the Oakwood
University Alumni Weekend with our thousands of alumni and friends for many years to come.

Please let us know if you have any questions by contacting Cheri Wilson, as she will be the
Oakwood University contact person. Please email the contract directly to my office at
presidentsoffice@oakwood.edu and copy Mrs. Cheri Wilson at cwilson@oakwood.edu.

Respectfully,

Leslie Pollard Ph.D., D.Min., MBA
Oakwood University Pre51dent
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